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Comment - As a professional healthcare worker, I see alot of abuse of the medicaid system. People with 
medicaid are using the emergency rooms for pregnancy tests,std checks, and dental care. In my opinion, 
the whole system needs to be revamped. If you use the emergency room for something that is not deemed 
emergent...you should be have to pay for it. An emergency room visit for an ingrown toenail should not be 
paid for out of medicaid funds.
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